
 

Welcome to ELD 
 

Hello, I am Amy Dittmar, and I am so excited to be teaching you 

English this school year! I cannot wait to learn all about you and your 

families.  

You will be coming to my room (122) in the afternoon after your 

morning kindergarten class. We will learn about the different letters 

and their sounds, shapes, colors, seasons and so much more…all in 

English! You will be working with your soon to be new friends in 

kindergarten. We will share our different backgrounds and 

cultures/traditions as we create our own community at Mill Creek.  

 

Have a wonderful summer! 

I look forward to meeting you. 

Fondly, 

Mrs. Dittmar 

 

English Language Development Specialist 

Mill Creek Elementary 



 

 


